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November 2017 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Year 13 History – NEA letter 
 
I am contacting to inform you about some deadlines related to the non-exam assessed (NEA) 
component of the history A level to elicit that extra bit of parent support to ensure that your daughter 
remains on track.  The NEA component consists of a 3500 word essay on a topic of their choice (this 
has already been chosen in June and the question decided in the past month).   
 
At this stage your daughter should be in the process of writing her NEA. I have communicated to all 
history students taking history A level the following deadlines: 
 

 Wed 20th December 2017: One full draft of the NEA to be submitted and marked over the 
Christmas and pre-public examination period. Feedback to be given in late January.  

 

 Thursday 29th March 2018: Final deadline for the NEA to be completed by.  
 
It is crucial that all pupils make a good effort at submitting a draft. We are legally only permitted to 
fully mark and give feedback on one full draft. If the draft is only partial then this will limit the range 
and quality of the feedback that we are able to give. Following the feedback your daughter will then 
have nearly a full term to make adjustments in time for the final deadline.   
 
Thankyou in advance for any support you give in ensuring that your daughter meets these deadlines.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J Furlong 
Head of History and Government & Politics 
 
 
 


